
Subject: ICCVAM
Date: Wednesday, June 6, 2007 9:07 PM
From: Lesley Edwards 

To Whom It May Concern:

I am writing to express my interest in seeing the ICCVAM support non-animal 
testing methods that have been approved by our counterparts in Europe and 
other parts of the world. To me, this is a very important issue, and I 
imagine that many other Americans share my concern that we keep pace with 
the latest thinking and action to prevent unnecessary animal cruelty and 
testing, while simultaneously improving the usefulness of our medical 
research.

Thank you in advance for your thoughtful consideration of my concern in this 
matter.

Best regards,
Lesley Edwards


